
NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS OF
1834 INVESTMENTS LIMITED

1834 Investments Limited wishes to advise its 
shareholders that trading in 1834 shares on the 
Jamaica Stock Exchange will be suspended 
effective October 25, 2022 (note the final day of 
trading will be October 24, 2022).

The suspension in trading will facilitate the 
processing of shareholder payment elections 
and related final payments of cash and/or Radio 
Jamaica Limited shares to 1834 shareholders in 
accordance with 1834’s Scheme of Arrangement, 
pending final approval from the Supreme Court 
of Jamaica.  

It is anticipated that if the Scheme of 
Arrangement is sanctioned by the Supreme 
Court (on or before November 24, 2022), there 
will be no further trading in 1834 shares on the 
Jamaica Stock Exchange.

For more information please visit 
www.1834investments.com/

schemeofarrangement


